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June 9, 2023 
 
Good Morning Friends, 
  
As we move further into June, we send three quick updates your way. Two are connected 
directly with Uganda and the other is a request for your prayers. Thanks for your continued 
interest in what God is doing through our global partners. 
  

1. Recently, Elisha Tumusiime joined our Ugandan team as a part-time instructor for training 
events. He also will serve as an editor of Partnerships curriculum and other writing 
projects. Elisha joins Daudi Nkuggwa as our only contract personnel in Uganda. You’ll 
hear more about Elisha in future updates. 

  
2. In our May 2023 Update, we promised to send the link to a video about the new 

COHORT TWO group. This “equipping” project runs through the end of 2024 and is 
designed to prepare leaders for training ministry throughout Uganda. Check it out and 
give thanks with us for the incredible potential found in this group.  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rOsPOnuTyDulTjmzR_PpikgC1PXJyi78/
view?usp=drivesdk		 

  
3. We ask for your prayers as we approach our June 27th Accountability Group Meeting. 

This group provides oversight to all that Partnership for Training Pastors does. Our 
meeting is primarily designed to consider future ministry direction beyond 2024, as well 
as give insight into our current ministry outreach. Please join us in praying for wisdom 
and clarity as we meet together in Mechanicsburg, PA.  

  
Finally, in this time of societal and political turmoil in our country and across the world, a 
familiar verse in Romans 8 has been rattling around in my heart and mind. Verse 28 states: “And 
we know that in all things God works for the good of those who love him, who have been called 
according to his purpose.” This reality is not some wishful thinking, it is foundational truth. The 
remainder of the chapter reminds us that even in the many challenges of life – “nothing will be 
able to separate us from the love of God in Christ Jesus.”  That’s Great News! 
  
Our task is to be faithful and take each day as a gift from the Lord. Remember, “we are in this 
together!” 
  
With grateful hearts, 
  
Dave and Joyce 
  
Partnerships for Training Pastors 
Mechanicsburg, PA 
  

If you no longer desire to receive updates from Partnerships for Training Pastors, please send 
your request to dave@partnershipsfortraining.org. 	

  
 


